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350 Euston Road
Dr J Gilliat London NW1 3)JN
31 Bull Road Telephone: 0845 357 8001
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Dear Dr Gilliat

— -~ —Thank-you for youi ietter of 11 September 2007, copiedtoour Chief Executive, -

Finlay Scott.

| have noted your comments; however, | can only refer you to the letter of 23 August 2007
from Linda Summers, Assistant Director — Investigations, that | believe sets out our
position in relation to your complaints quite clearly.

As we have advised you previously, the GMC regards this matter as closed and, in the
circumstances, we will not be entering into further correspondence with you.

Yours sincerely

Paul Philip

Director of Standards and Fitness to Practise
direct line: 020 7189 5124

direct fax: 020 7189 5101

e-mail: pphilip@gmc-uk.org
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